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Port Blair, dated the? September, 2002

To

The Executive Engineer,
PRSD, APWD.
Port Blair.

Sub:- Repair of Adibasera at Port Blair - reg.

Sir,

Kindly refer our office letter No. 5-5/AAJVS/356 dated 27¢ July,
2002 regarding the above mentioned subject. In this connection it is
stated that the repairof Adibasera are yet to be taken up and completed.
Consequently the tribals are put to hardships. You are therefore
requested to kindly look into the matter and arrange repairs of the
Adibasera at the earliest.

Yours faithfully,

Executive Secre A

. AAJVS

(CF No.: S2-Le témber, 2002)
o0

Copy to:- °

1. P.A. to Secretary (TW), A & N Administration for information

€.
V%]gitor (TW), A & N Administration for information please.
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